December [, 1998

Dear Kids Kab,

Our center uses your company to provide fransportation to and from the public
schools and our center on a daily basis. We would just like 1o take the time now fo
express to you how wonderful we feel your company is. You always take the time to
walk the children to and from the center. The children are very comfortable with your
staff. We could not be more pleased with your company. Please keep up the good
work and we will continue fo use your service faithfully.

Sincerely,

Loti Notling, Ditector and Jennifer Grabowski, Assistant Director
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